
From: Mary deLaittre 

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 3:12 PM 

To: Sherry White 

Subject: Lake Effect Steering Committee  

  

Dear Ms. Davis White,  

 

On behalf of the City of Wayzata I cordially invite you to represent the Minnehaha Creek Watershed 

District on the Lake Effect: Signature Project Steering Committee. 

 

The Steering Committee is a continuation of and builds on your very important work on the Designer 

Selection Committee. 

The 16 member Committee will convene for the approximately four scheduled presentations by the 

design team, provide insight and guidance related to the project and process, identify possible public 

resources and partnerships, and be the primary conduit of information/act as ambassadors between the 

organization or community you represent and the project team. 

The design team will be in town Wednesday the 14 October for initial information gathering after which 

we will settle on a schedule of visits and presentations to the committee. The  up-to-four visits will 

happen between October 2015 and April 2016 at which time they will deliver the final schematic design. 

It was a pleasure to work with you on the Designer Selection Committee and I hope you will join the 

Steering Committee and lend your voice to this very important decision that will affect Wayzata and 

surrounding communities for generations to come. 

Please contact me with questions or to RSVP: mary@groundworkcitybuilding.com or 612.242.6286. 

Sincerely, 

Mary 

 

Mary deLaittre 

Project Consultant 

Lake Effect 

612-242-6286 

 

mailto:mary@groundworkcitybuilding.com

